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Lauren E. Smith

From: Catherine D. Highsmith
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 9:49 AM
To: Herbert Judon; Lauren E. Smith
Subject: FW: Deputy Executive Director

 

From: Taffica Dobbs <TDobbs@augustaga.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 7:23 PM 
To: Catherine D. Highsmith <CHighsmith@augustaga.gov> 
Cc: Anita Rookard <ARookard@augustaga.gov> 
Subject: Deputy Executive Director 

 
Good afternoon Catherine, 
 
After careful review of the information provided for the establishment of a Deputy Executive Director position at the 
Airport, we are recommending a pay grade of 32. 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 
This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. 
The City of Augusta accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless 
that information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent 
those of the City of Augusta. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message which arise as 
a result of the e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard copy version. 
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